GP practice letter head

<Patient name>

<Patient address1>
<Patient address2>
<Patient address3>

<Patient postcode>

<Date>

Dear <Patient name>

An invitation to take part in a research project to study the effects of pillboxes

We are one of six medical practices that are involved in a research project to test the
effects of pillboxes. You have been identified as someone who could help with this

project.

Please find enclosed a leaflet providing more detailed information about the project, a

consent form and a questionnaire.

If you decide to take part, please fill in the consent form and questionnaire and send them
to the researchers using the prepaid envelope supplied within two weeks of receiving this
letter. The researchers have not been provided with any information about you and will
only contact you if you provide consent. If you have any questions relating to this letter

please contact (named contact at medical practice).

Yours sincerely,

<Contact name within practice>
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